
St. Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                     Sunday 22
nd

 June 2008 

Parish office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm phone 4600127   email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   Visit us on the Web at www.stjudesparish.net  

Knock Summer Youth Festival  

Knock Shrine Co. Mayo 

24-27
th

 July 08 

Age Strictly 18-35years. €55/Free 

Buses  

Bring Sleeping Bag – Places 

limited so book now 

Knock Catholic Youth Festival 

Youth Ministry Office: 094 

9379035 Shrine Office 094 

9388100 

Mobile 087 6927850 Web: 

www.knock-

shrine.ie/youthministry 

 
 

 

Weekly House to House 

Envelopes – We ask any collectors 

who have not picked up their new 

boxes to do so as soon as possible 

from the parish office if you do not 

have a collector in your area and 

wish to still contribute by envelope 

you may collect a box of 

envelopes from the parish office or 

if you phone or send us an email 

we will post them out to you  

Phone 4600127 

Email 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

† 
Please pray for the repose of the 

souls of: 

 

Recently Deceased 
Dick O’Brien 

Denis O’Neill 

Theresa Collins 

Brendan Lynch  

Joe Fitzgerald 

Margaret Attrill 

 

Anniversaries 

 

Millie Cox  

Mary Moran  

Bridget Crowley  

Tony Verrerchia  

Mary Nash 

Aoife McGinn 

Rosemary Murphy 

Mary Gargan 

Larry Mullin  

Michael Feeny 

Fred Collard  

Joe Collard  

Hannah Campbell  

Sean Broe 

Kevin G Walsh  

May they rest in peace 

 

Financial News 

House to house  €1100 

Share    €1070 

 
National Grandparents’ Pilgrimage  

Sunday 14th September 2008 

Our Lady of Knock Shrine, Knock, Co. 

Mayo 

Chief Celebrant: Bishop John Fleming, 

Bishop of Killala  

Guest Singer: Fr Liam Lawton 

Further details available on notice board 

in church porch or from 
www.NationalGrandparentsPilgrimage.com 

 

Pioneer Total Abstinence Association  

St. Jude’s Pioneer members were unable 

to visit the schools this year as a result we 

are inviting students interested in taking 

The Young Pioneer Pledge to contact the 

secretary at 4500794. In view of the 

pressures on young people to take alcohol 

and the immense benefits to be gained by 

abstaining from alcohol during their 

teenage years we encourage them to 

consider The Young Pioneers 

commitment. To abstain from alcoholic 

drink until they are eighteen. To say the  

Prayer. To wear the badge. 

 

 
The Local Conference of the St. 

Vincent De Paul acknowledges 

with thanks the sum of €1700 

taken up here at its last monthly 

collection   

 

 

 
You can find out information 

relating to all parish activities 

on our website  

www.stjudesparish.net  

 

 
Change in Mass Times  

Please note there will be no 

9.10am Mass Monday to 

Friday from Friday 27
th
 June 

until Monday 1
st
 September 

inclusive  

Also the 5.pm Mass on 

Sunday will cease on Sunday 

the 29
th

 June until Sunday 7
th
 

September  

There will be a 5.30pm Mass 

on Sundays in The Holy 

Spirit Greenhill’s during the 

summer months. 


